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Dear Dean McKenna:

Thank you for your letter and the signed exchange agreement
of December 29. It is a great pleasure to return to you the
agreement signed by Dr. Hoo Jung Yoon, our president.

I sent Dr. Chung Bae Park the Cooperation Agreement signed
by Dr. Yoon, on July 20, 1992. I have not yet received the one
of that originals. Please find enclosed copy of the original.
I would appreciate if you confirm about that.

I would like to send your University our students from
fall semester of forthcoming academic year. 1 am going to
select the exchange students to abroad the latter part of March
1993. Please let me know exactly how many students we can send
this fall semester. We are prepared to accept one or more students
from your University.

I am looking forward to receiving your prompt response.

Sincerely yours,
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‘ Director ‘
International Education Institute ‘
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